
NATVITY TICKETS 
 ‘Straw and 

Order’ 
 
 

Primary 1 – 3 are delighted to perform our 
nativity on Wednesday 4th December 

at1:30pm and Thursday 5th of December at 
6:30pm. 

 
Tickets will go on sale at our Christmas 
Fayre on Thursday 28th of November. 

Following this they will be available from 
the school office. First come, first served. 

      

£3.50 per ticket 


